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g@f Emails from the York Catholic District School Board
Q 3 and its schools regarding
Commercial Electronic Messages

Canada’s new Anti-Spam Legislation (CASL) took effect on July 1st, 2014.
The new law prohibits the sending of any type of electronic message that is
commercial in nature unless the recipient has provided consent first.

As a result, the York Catholic District School Board and its schools require the
permission of its parents / guardians in order to receive any electronic
messages which contain a commercial element.

Commercial Electronic Messages include:

« School newsletters

« All fundraising (hot lunch, pizza day, school fairs/BBQs)
o Field Trips

e Year Books

o Spirit Wear

« Student Photos, etc.

Canada’s Anti-Spam Legislation

All parents/guardians can consent to receive commercial Su bSCﬂbe
electronic messages/emails from the York Catholic District - e
to email communication

School Board and their child’s school by going
to http://www.ycdsb.cal/casl

Your consent is required one time only. A separate submission must be made for each parent /
guardian’s email address.

Please go to: http://www.ycdsb.ca/casl and enter the same email address which was provided on
the School Emergency Form.

Should you choose not to receive emails of a commercial nature, please know that you will continue
to receive general school information, attendance and emergency emails.

For more information about Canada’s New Anti-Spam Legislation visit: fightspam.gc.ca

If you have any questions/concerns, please contact the school office.



